March 12, 2020

Dear SSLA members, friends and officials.

we like to inform you about news and updates regularly. please read this swiss sailing league
update carefully and do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. looking forward to ses
you soon on the water.

1. Super League Event in Brissago, April 3-5, 2020 - POSTPONED

The Ticino government declares emergency: schools, cinemas, bars and restaurants, gym
studios, etc. remain closed. Furthermore it has issued a new directive that prohibits all types of
sports from today until March 29th, except "individual" activity. Therefore the board of SSLA
decided that the Super League Event in Brissago (April 3-5) will be postponed. About the other
two events in April, Lugano and Ascona, the board will inform as soon as possible whether it will
be also postponed. We are aware of the really difficult situation for all of us.

2. Sailing champions league / swiss final Super League - Alternatives

It is our plan to find alternatives for the postponed events. In addition, the unfortunate conflict of
dates between the Final of the Sailing Champions League and the Final of the Super League at
the end of September is also an issue we will tackle.



